
 
 
 
 
 

Public Notice 
 

Notification of Road Closure for Special Events 
 
Notice is hereby given that Newry, Mourne and Down District Council using its 
powers under Article 8A of the Road Traffic Regulation (Northern Ireland) Order 
1997, proposes to temporarily restrict vehicles for the following events. 
 
The following restriction of traffic has been requested by Ballynahinch Royal 
British Legion for the Ballynahinch Run to Remember 5k:  
 
Roads: Crossgar Road, Ballylone Road, Moss Road and A24 Belfast Road (footpath 
use), Ballynahinch 
 
Junctions: Crossgar Road from its junction with Mourne View to it junction with 
Ballylone Road, Ballylone Road from its junction with Crossgar Road to its junction 
with Moss Road, A24 Belfast Road from its junction with Moss Road to its junction 
with Crossgar Road (footpath use) 
 
The restriction will start on Sunday 6 November 2022 from 10:00am to 
12:00pm 
 
Written representations may be sent to this address or emailed to 
licensing@nmandd.org  
 
Closing date for written representations is Wednesday 5 October 2022 at 5pm.  
 
Representations received after this will not be considered. 
 
 


